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First name: Mandy

Last name: Stapleford

Organization: Lower Des Montes Neighborhood Association

Title: 

Comments: Hello, 

As a resident of Arroyo Seco since 1998, I am very concerned about unchecked and irresponsible construction

and destruction in the Taos Ski Valley. 

 

We are all downstream and we are all at risk. Water and wildlife are the number one issues.

It is imperative that there be a stringent Environmental Impact Study before any construction and destruction

continues. 

 

Water is life. The Asequias are crucial to all. Let's show our love for Taos and our planet by not letting greed

destroy the extraordinary beauty that we are blessed to live in. 

 

Of Taos' mountain beauty and life, once it's gone, it's gone forever. 

 

Let's do the Right thing.

 

Sincerely, Mandy Stapleford

 

Mandy Stapleford

www.goodnewsgoodplanet.com

 

"Good News Good Planet… Change your focus, change your world." 


